
The	Charity	Gaming	Division	will	hold	a	Seminar	specifically	developed	for	Distributor’s.		Manufacturer	representatives	are	welcome	to	
attend.	
	
At:			 The	Conference	Center	in	the	Indiana	Government	Center	South	located	at	302	W	Washington	St,	Indianapolis,	46204	in	Conference	

Room	19.		 	
	
On:			 Monday,	September	15,	2014	

To	enter	the	Indiana	Government	Center	South,	you	must	use	the	302	Entrance.	 				
All	Indiana	Government	Center	Buildings	require	visitors	to	pass	thru	screening	either	by	walk	thru	or	wand	scan.			Weapons	will	not	be	
allowed.			
	
Sign	in	will	be	between	8:30am	–	9:00am	with	the	seminar	beginning	promptly	at	9:00am	concluding	at	approximately	12:00pm.			
	
Registration	is	required.		You	may	register	thru	email	at	seminarregistration@igc.IN.gov	or	by	calling	(317)	232‐4646;	ask	to	speak	with	Kim	
Barnett	 or	 Debbie	 Baumann.	 Your	 request	 should	 include:	 	 the	 name	 of	 each	 individual	 you	 are	 registering	 (as	 a	 seminar	 registration	
confirmation	number	will	be	assigned	to	each	attendee),	the	name	of	the	business	you	are	associated	with	and	a	daytime	telephone	number.			
If	you	have	registered	and	find	you	cannot	attend,	please	let	us	know	as	soon	as	possible	so	we	may	fill	your	space.		
	 	
Handouts	will	not	be	supplied.		However,	you	may	download	a	copy	of	the	power	point	presentation	(when	available)	by	visiting	our	website	
www.in.gov/igc.		Once	there,	click	on	Charity	Gaming	under	IGC	Divisions,	click	Seminars	and	then	2014	Seminars.	
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